
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN # 169               Thursday, May 24, 2018 
 
TODAY IS A PRIMETIME DAY. 
 
A reminder to all students:  as the temperatures rise the dress code as published in your handbook remains the same.  YOUR 
ENTIRE TORSO MUST BE COVERED! Skirts, shorts, and rompers need to be past finger length.  Additionally, hats and hoodies need 
to remain off in class and within the hallways.                                                                                                                              Administration 
 
Lockers:  Whether you use your assigned locker or not you must empty your locker, leave the door open with the lock locked on 
the hasp.  Failure to do so will result in a $10.00 locker clean-out fee. Seniors will clean out their lockers during English class on 
Tuesday, May 29th and must have their lockers cleaned out by the end of the day, Tuesday, May 29th.  We will run a Primetime 
schedule on Tuesday, June 5th for underclassmen to clean out their lockers.  Please stop by the main office if you don’t remember 
your locker combination prior to your locker clean-out day. 
 
Summer School packets are now available for the 2018 year.  There are two options to get the information. Option 1 is by 
accessing the 2018 Summer School Packet through our iPads iBooks section.  Option 2 is to pick up a hard copy in the high school 
guidance suite.  Registration is open.  Please read through the entire document and expectations and consult with your counselor, 
Dr. Weber, or Ms. Niemi if you have further questions. 
 
Attention Senior students: Your iPad collection will take place in the library. You can turn in your iPad before school, after school 
or during study hall on Friday, May 25th and Tuesday, May 29th. If you’d like to keep your iPad to study or continue working on a 
final project, you can choose to turn in your iPad after each exam period Wednesday, May 30th through Friday, June 1st. 
Information is posted on the ramp. 
 
Students: Lost chargers will NOT be covered under the iPad protection plan. The plan “does not provide coverage for dishonest, 
fraudulent, intentional, or negligent” actions. A theft claim requires a police report to be filed. 
 
Students in grades 9-11: You now have access to 200GB of free storage in iCloud to back-up your iPad prior to collection. 
Instructions for setting up your Managed Apple ID can be found in iBooks on your iPad. 
 
If you still have any books, keyboards, or iPad chargers checked out from the Library and you have them with you now, please 
take them to the Library during Primetime today, if you have the chance. All overdue items will be moved in Sapphire beginning 
today, 5/24/18. 
 
The last day for NHS tutoring will be Friday, May 25.   
 
AP Biology or IB Biology students for next year, please plan to attend a brief meeting on Thursday, May 31, either before school 
at 7:10 or after school at 2:35 in Room 216. Summer assignments will be given. See Mrs. Myers with any questions. 
 
Students taking AP Calculus AB, AP Computer Science Principles, or AP Computer Science A next year, please stop by room 012 
to pick up your summer assignment by Wednesday, May 30th.  Thanks! 
 
Attention: Any student who has registered to take AP United States History next year needs to attend a mandatory meeting on 
either Wednesday, May 30th or Thursday, May 31st at 2:35 pm in room 231. Textbooks will be distributed and summer 
assignments explained.                                                                                                                                                      W. Kantz/N. Eshelman  
 
AP Chemistry students for the 2018-19 school year are required to attend a meeting to pick up summer work in room 118.  
Meetings will be held at 7:05 AM and 2:35 PM on May 30. 
 
Sophomores enrolling in AP English 11 next year, please plan to attend a brief meeting Tuesday, May 29, at 2:35 in Room 227 OR 
on Wednesday, May 30, at 7:10 in Room 227. Summer assignments will be given. Any questions or concerns may be directed to 
Mrs. Luther in 227, Mrs. Deibler in 226, or Ms. LePore in 125.  
 
Sophomores enrolling in IB English, IB History, or IB Chemistry next year, please plan to attend a brief meeting Tuesday, May 29, 
at 2:35 in room 231. Summer assignments will be given. See Dr. Penner in the IB office with concerns.  
 
 

-see other side- 
 



Attention all students: Yearbook distribution will be during all lunches and after school in the concession stand near Shuffleboard 
Hallway. Distribution will end on Friday, May 25. Yearbook sales will begin today, May 24 after school - at the same location - for 
SENIORS ONLY. Any underclassmen who did not preorder a yearbook, can purchase one after school on Friday, May 25 at the same 
location. Please note that there is a very limited supply of yearbooks available for purchase after distribution, and the cost is $72 – 
cash or check made payable to Neff-Vue. 
 
Next year the Reading Olympics will be taking place at the IU in April. If you are interested in participating, please stop by the 
Library to pick up the reading list and talk with Mrs. Leisey about participating. The event will be a friendly competition between 
High School students across the county. Even if you only read one of the books on the list, you can compete. Stop in the Library for 
more information!  
 
Would you like to go to Germany, Switzerland or Austria in 2019? There will be an informational meeting for the trip on Thursday 
May 31st at 6:30 pm in room 210. See Mr. Peris for more details.  
 
Manheim Township Park & Rec Department is still looking for lifeguards and pool office staff for the summer at both the Skyline 
and Overlook pools.  If you are interested, please contact the Parks & Rec Department to apply.  
 
Attention Seniors: If you ordered a senior tee shirt and never picked it up, please see Mrs. Schiffhauer in room 126 to do so any 
day after school through the end of senior finals.  
 
Looking for an active and fulfilling club? Then join SADD club. Students Against Destructive Decisions club works to promote safety 
at school and at home, as well as awareness for social issues. Look for SADD club during club sign-ups next year. 
 
Attention Students:  If you are interested in helping to design next year's yearbook, consider joining Yearbook Club. Neff-Vue 
Yearbook Club is looking for creative, motivated, and responsible students to join our club next year. Please pick up an application 
from Mrs. Wolfe in room 124 or Mrs. Schiffhauer in room 126. Applications are due by June 1. 
 
Blue Streak Connections:  Are you interested in becoming a mentor for a student with special needs? Please consider joining Blue 
Streak Connections for the 2018-2019 school year.  Applications can be picked up in Mrs. Sawyer's classroom, room 161.  
 
Girls Volleyball open gyms will be every Wednesday through 5/30 from 3-5 in the HS arena for any girls in grades 8-11 interested 
in playing volleyball for Manheim Township High School in the fall.  
 
Boys Basketball Open Gyms:  Open gyms will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays in the Arena from 3:00-5:00 pm for all boys entering 
grades 9-12 for the 2018-2019 season.  Please pay attention to announcements on bad weather days as Spring sports may take the 
gyms. -Coach Johns 

FREE PIAA Physicals by Orthopedic Associates of Lancaster for Manheim Township School District student athletes, grades 7-12, 
for the 2018-2019 school year. If you plan on playing a sport in 2018-2019 school year, fall, winter or spring, this is for YOU. 
WHERE:  High School Arena (use Arena entrance only) 
WHEN:    Wednesday, June 13, 2018      5:30 pm - 7:00 pm (Grades 7-9) 
                                                                 7:00 pm – 8:30 pm (Grades 10-12) 
                  Thursday, August 2, 2018     5:30 pm - 7:00 pm (Grades 7-9) 
                                                                 7:00 pm – 8:30 pm (Grades 10-12) 
Doors will open at 5:15 pm 
Physical Deadline for Fall Sports is August 2nd!!   
Questions, call the Athletic Department at 560-3098. 

 
 

TODAY’S   SPORTS   
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vglax PIAA District III Finals A Lower Dauphin MS 7:00  4:50 
Vtrack PIAA State Championships A Shippensburg University 9:00  7:30 

 
 
 
 


